Do you play the recorder?

Why not join us at our Recorder Taster Day?
at

Stockport Recorder

College

All abilities are welcome - from complete
beginners to post grade 8 students.
Ages 7—18

Saturday 12th May
10am —12noon
Hazel Grove Methodist Church
Wesley Street

Hazel Grove

Est 1969 SK7 41Q

Registered charity no 511077

You are invited to join us at our Recorder Taster Day on Saturday 12th May
from 10am —12 noon.

There will be an opportunity to see and hear the full range of recorders,
perform a solo or a group piece, play together with other recorder players
and listen to the current students of Stockport Recorder College.

If you would like to attend, it would be helpful if you could contact us and
indicate whether you would like to play a solo or ensemble piece in the
short informal concert.

Email: info@stockportrecordercollege.org.uk

Phone: 0161 449 5840

Alternatively, just turn up on the day!

SRC is a group of young recorder players that meets on Saturday morning at Hazel Grove
Methodist Church between 9am and 12.30pm. All abilities of players are catered for with

some of the youngest joining us for the first hour of the morning.

At SRC, we aim to have fun playing music together with a mix of solo (playing on your
own) and ensemble (playing together) music through which we develop skills in
recorder technique, general musicianship and basic music theory. We perform in
concerts, take part in the music festivals and there is the opportunity to work towards
Trinity College of London practical exams.

All classes at SRC are taught by experienced (& DBS checked) recorder teachers who give

their time free of charge.




